
 

 

 

    

   

  

                           
   

  

 

  

We began this week with a visit from our school’s vicar, Reverend Peter Hamborg. This was his first visit to 

school this year and it was lovely to welcome him back. Reverend Peter led us in our Outdoor Worship and 

reminded us that our love for God and each other should be “more than a feeling” and that we should put His 

love into action by showing compassion towards others.  

 

 

 

 

It has been wonderful to celebrate Extreme English week and see all the different learning activities taking 

place in and around school. Our Dress Up Day was a great success and everyone enjoyed guessing each 

other’s book characters (some were more easy to guess than others!)  Thank you to you all for helping your 

children take part in this memorable, fun-filled occasion. We all thoroughly enjoyed our special day. 

 We are planning to put photos on the website as soon as possible but here is one to enjoy for now… 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

                                                             

                                                                      

 

 

                   

 

 

 

 

      
                 

                                              Thank you for your support,    

                                                                                    C M Seagrave 

LEA ENDOWED CE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Newsletter No 24 

Friday 14th May 2021 

Our Value this week is 

 COMPASSION 

 

“Let your light shine.” Matthew 5:16 

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

Wednesday 19th May – Y1 and Y2 Hearing Tests 

Thursday 20th May - School Photos 

Thursday 20th May – YR Vision screening 

Friday 21st May - Close for Half term @3:15pm 

Monday 7th June – Reopen at 8:45am 

Thursday 1st July – Maths Carousel Day 

Monday 5th - 9th July – Super Safety Week 

Tuesday 13th July @10am - Sports’ Day – details TBC 

Wednesday 21st July @9:30am Y6 Leavers’ Service 

 

 

Congratulations to our 

Extreme English winners 

who showed the 

greatest effort during 

our special week – we 

are very proud of you all. 

Reception 

Reading – Isla 

Writing – Peter 

Year 1 

Reading – James 

Writing – Wiktoria 

Year 2 

Reading – Georgia 

Writing – Tom 

Class 3 

Reader – Reilly 

Writer – Tilly 

Class 4 

Reader – Isaac P 

Writer – Amelia 

Class 5 

Reader – Ethan 

Writer - Archie 

 

With the Prime Minister’s announcement that the “Road Map” is on track, as from Monday 17th, we are 

no longer asking that parents and carers wear a face covering when dropping off and collecting children. 

This will now be entirely your preference. 


